

Republika ng Pilipinas

Kagawaran ng Edukasyon

REHIYON V (BIKOL)

TANGGAPANG PANSANGAY NG MGA PAARALAN NG CATANDUANES

July 9, 2025

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. 575s. 2025

PARTICIPATION TO THE ORIENTATION OF THE RE-IMPLEMENTATION OF THE SCHOOL-BASED IMMUNIZATION (SBI)

To:

OIC Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Education Supervisors

Public Schools District Supervisor of Virac North

Public School Heads of CNHS and VPES

All Others Concerned

- 1. This pertains to the letter received by this office from Provincial Health Office titled "Participation to the Orientation of the re-Implementation of the School-Based Immunization", dated July 8, 2025.
- 2. Relative to this, following School Health and Nutrition Personnel and School-Based Nurses are hereby directed to attend the said activity on July 10, 2025 (Thursday), at Rhaj-In, Virac, Catanduanes, from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM. Below is the list of the participants:

| Name | Position | Office |
|-------------------------|----------|--------|
| Jennifer S. Casallo | Nurse II | SGOD |
| Ma. Theresa G. Abundo | Nurse II | SGOD |
| Rosa Aurea T. Vargas | Nurse II | SGOD |
| Melanie R. Ibardaloza | Nurse II | SGOD |
| Anthony Aguirre | Nurse II | SGOD |
| Michelle T. Del Rosario | Nurse II | CNHS |
| Juvy T. Trinidad | Nurse II | VPES |

- 3. The objective of the activity is to provide technical guidance to the participants regarding the re-implementation of the School-Based Immunization Program this coming August 2025.
- 4. For information, guidance, and compliance of all concerned.

MA. JEANY T. ABAYON

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent OIC-Office of the Schools Division Superintendent







- San Roque, Virac, Catanduanes
- 052-8114036 / 09623505374
- catanduanes@deped.gov.ph
- www.depedrovcatanduanes.com / www.catanduanes.deped.gov.ph



Republic of the Philippines PROVINCE OF CATANDUANES Provincial Health Office



PHO Com. No. s 2025

July 2, 2025

MS. CECILE C. FERRO, CESO VI

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

OIC. Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Virac-Catanduanes

Depet-Division of Catandranes RECORDS SECTION DATEUL

Dear Ms. Ferro.

Greetinast

This is about the upcoming School-Based Immunization (SBI) scheduled this August 2025. The Provincial Health Office will conduct an orientation to provide technical guidance for the re-implementation of School-Based immunization. services in the school setting.

in this regard, we respectfully invite your Nurses to attend the orientation on July 10, 2025, from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM, at Rhaj-in, Virac, Catanduanes

For any concerns or clarifications, you may contact Ms. Anita Chiong, Provincial NIP Coordinator, at 0915-825-1044.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Very truly yours.

HAZEL PALMES, MD.

Provincial Health Officer II

Noted:

PATRICK ALAIN LAZANZA

THE Compound has been the mention of the state of the sta

Governor

Any was I